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New Digs All Around!  

Next Meeting  
Date: Tuesday, September 17, 2013 

Time:  Check-in at 6:30 / Meeting starts 7:00 PM 

Where:  MLAA Hangar - 13550 Piper Lane, Peyton, CO  80831 

Program:  “RV-4 Modifications” 

Lee Wolford has made some changes to his RV and he’s going to share with us.  

We’ll start at MLAA Hangar and then go over to Lee’s hangar. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The new ramp proved to 

be wonderful for Young 

Eagles in August.  Lots 

of room and easy in and 

out.  It’s a ways from the 

MLAA Hangar so we got 

lots of exercise loading/

unloading YE’s and get-

ting all the paperwork 

signed.  But it’s really 

nice!  

 

It took awhile, but 

you’ve probably noticed 

that High Flights have 

moved way south of 

where they were.  They 

are all set up now, and 

operations as usual.  



( 
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What a beautiful day we had  

to fly Young Eagles! 

I don’t know if the brightness was  
from the sun or  

the smiles on all of our faces.   

 

Thanks to the ground crew,  
Al Spratford and Brian Esch for  

another safe day moving planes around.   

The new ramp made it really efficient. 
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Our Young Eagle Pilots! 

Page 2:  Bob Hall, Bill Clothier,  

Burrall Sanders 

Page 3 (Left) Jeff Moore, Lee Lesher, 
Jim Steward, Hank Bartlett 

Page (Right):  Wyman Varnedoe,  

Lee Wolford, Steward Laing 
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No, Gil Gildersleeve and John Scott are 

day to soar! 
 
After a lot of time, a lot of work, and 
a lot of volunteers, High Flights can 
now enjoy their new home.   
 
I feel like a real beneficiary because 
that is now the view from my house.  
Nothing more calming than to sit in the 
swing and listen for the swoosh of the 
gliders.   
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An open letter to the FAA administrator: How can we help? 
 

A third-class medical exemption for pilots operating four-seat, 180-hp (or less) aircraft in day-

time, VFR conditions probably is not a high priority item for FAA Administrator Michael 

Huerta. Can you really blame him? 

But it is to me, and no doubt a great many current, and potential, recreational pilots. So…

Michael — can I call you Michael? — how can we help?  

I understand that with the sequestration and its impact on the FAA budget, you have a few 

things on your plate, but we’d like to help.  I wonder if more pilots would be a good thing for 

the FAA’s budget? 

At present, the FAA is working with the industry to re-write FAR Part 23 aircraft certification 

with the stated goal of cutting the cost of certification in half, and doubling safety.  So, let’s 

do the same with the third-class medical. 

Here’s my punchlist…what am I missing? 

DATA: Eight years of it from the Sport Pilot population. Safety, using a valid drivers license in 

place of a medical, hasn’t been affected in any measurable way. 

REGULATION: Perhaps the people who will need to rework the regulations are on furlough. If 

so, I’m sure the folks at the Aircraft Owners and Pilots Association (AOPA), the Experimental 

Aircraft Association (EAA), and perhaps a private attorney-pilot — or 10 — would be happy 

to step up and help make the necessary edits. 

DECIDE: You can make this decision. Reading your bio, I can see you’ve made some big 

decisions in your day. You have a “reputation for managing complex transportation chal-

lenges” that saw you named the “Managing Director of the 2002 Olympic Winter Games.” 

What better decision than to exempt pilots who operate four-seat, 180-hp (or less) aircraft 

during the day, in VFR conditions from having to get a third-class medical? 

Not that you are thinking of your legacy already, having only been on the job since Jan. 9, 

2013, but wouldn’t it be cool to look back in a few years and point to a more robust recrea-

tional market and say, “I did that.”  I know this isn’t a high priority for you, but you’ve got to 

admit: This is on your to-do/to-decide list and it would feel great to check it off…done. 

How can we help make that happen? Give me a call, and in the spirit of saving the FAA 

money, use our toll-free number 800-426-8538. 

Not Everyone Is Being Quiet 
Reports from EAA National is that after public comments the FAA is now taking some quiet time.  Not sure 

what that means, quiet time to consider, quiet time to let it just lay, or what.  Ben Sclair, General Aviation 

News, is not keeping quiet.  This is a reprint of his May 2nd article. 
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           President’s Message  

How about it?  Are you ready to fly point?  John and I are ready to honk from behind.   

 

See you, 

Sandy 

Young Eagle Rally  
Saturday, September 21st 

 
Please plan to come out and help with this event.   
 
Pilots, pilots, pilots, needed!  If you can fly, please 
contact Lee Wolford, YE Pilot Coordinator: 

leefly@sprynet.com  /  (719) 338-1370. 
 
Ground support:  contact Sandy 

sandy_martin@earthlink.net  / (719) 351-1640 
 
Lunch follows!   

Future Young Eagle Rally 
Dates: 

Saturday - October 19th 

 When the head goose gets tired, it rotates back in the wing and another goose flies point. 

It is sensible to take turns doing demanding jobs, whether with people or with geese flying 

south. Geese honk from behind to encourage those up front to keep up their speed.  



A Travel Advantage 
 

 

 

 

Joan Spratford, Owner  

(719) 630 - 7700  

(800) 739 - 2520 Fax (719) 630 - 1892  
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Thank you for supporting 

these EAA Chapter 72  

members! 

Jerome Limoge, M.D. 
Senior Aviation Medical Examiner 

 
2020 North Academy Blvd  

Suite 155  

Colorado Springs, CO  

  

(719) 659-0988 

(719) 527-0196 fax 

 

Cell (719) 641-0460 
Office & Fax 683-3062 

EXECUTIVE HANGARS @ MEADOW LAKE AIRPORT 

 
 

MARK S . SHOOK 
E-Mail = mark@meadowlakeairport.com 

 
 
8484 Cessna Drive 

Peyton, CO 80831  

A special Celebration of Life will take place Saturday, October 19th, 
2013, at 1:30pm at the Tri-Lakes United Methodist Church,  

20256 Hunting Downs Way, Monument, Colorado 80132 

Details:  http://www.thespringsfuneralservices.com/obituary/Paul-Donald-Kelly-Sr./Colorado-Springs-CO/1243438 

Barbara Heaton 

November 23, 1937 - August 14, 2013 

Herb, know that we are remembering you and honoring  

you and your memories of Barbara. 



Sandra Martin 

Newsletter Publisher 
7505 Mallard Drive 

Peyton, CO  80831 

  

MEAD OW  L AK E AIR POR T  -  COL OR AD O SPR IN G S,  COLOR AD O  

Phone: (719) 683-6587 

 Email: wemartin@sprintmail.com 

Chapter 72 Officers  

President:   Sandy Martin  719ï351-1640 ssmartin2@fedex.com   

Vice President:   John Lingwall  719-683-5599 hiperbipe@falconbroadband.com     

Secretary:   Tony Nesse  719-487-7485 tonynesse@gmail.com 

Treasurer:   Sandy Martin   719-351-1640 ssmartin2@fedex.com 
Membership Chairman:   Mike Jerger  719-637-0876 michaeljerger@hotmail.com\ 

Director:    Vann Norred  719-229-2150 vann@pikespeak.net 
 
Young Eagle Coordinator:   Sandy Martin  719-351-1640 ssmartin2@fedex.com 

Young Eagle Pilot Coordinator:   Lee Wolford  719-338-1370 leefly@Sprynet.com 

 

Newsletter :   Sandy Martin  719-351-1640 ssmartin2@fedex.com 

Webmaster:   Bob Hall  719-591-6622 robjhall@comcast.net 

  

 Flight Advisor:   

   Burrall Sanders                  719-660-8650     

About Our Chapter  

EAA Chapter 72 meets at Meadow Lake Airport.  Meetings start at 6:30 PM on the 3rd Tuesday of each month with a Chapter 

cookout the following Saturday most of the warm months AprilðNovember.  Look for the calendar of events to highlight special 

chapter events like Young Eagle Rallies, fly-outs, and all other chapter sponsored activities. 

 
The Chapter Newsletter is published monthly, normally mailed and available on the website a few days before each meeting.  

Readers are encouraged to contribute articles, photos, etc. by submitting them to the Newsletter Editor in hard copy ð email, pen/

paper, as long as itôs not verbalðby the first Saturday of each month.    

 

Annual membership is $20.  Send to Sandy Martin , at 7505 Mallard Drive, Peyton, CO  80831 and start receiving the newsletter 

each month, attending  the meetings and having a great time with sport aviation.   

Visit our website:  http://eaa72.org 

  Fred Carter  - Engines 719-683-6440 

  John Lingwall  719-683-5599 

Next Meeting 

Tuesday, September 17, 2013 

Technical  Counselors/Advisors: 


